
Charlotte Department of Transportation 

Memorandum 
 

FAST – FRIENDLY - FLEXIBLE 

 

Date: 

 

April 18, 2012 

To: 

 

 

Tammie Keplinger 

Charlotte-Mecklenburg Planning Department 

From: 

 

 

Michael A. Davis, PE  

Development Services Division 

Subject:  Rezoning Petition 12-060: Approximately 2.60 acres located on the east 

corner at the intersection of South Tryon and 

East Trade Street 

 

 

We do not have any transportation issues regarding this rezoning petition. Since no changes in 

land use are anticipated, the zoning changes are not expected to have any transportation impacts. 

 

If we can be of further assistance, please advise. 

 

D. Rorie  

 

cc: R. H. Grochoske 

B. D. Horton  

Rezoning File 

 


